
COUNCIL MEETING 
Wednesday 20 October 2021 (Meeting 
No. 464) 1.00pm   
(Virtual Online Meeting)
Due to Government restrictions, this 
Council Meeting will be conducted 
virtually and does not include an open 
gallery.
Access to the live stream through 
Council’s website will be the ‘open’ 
component of this Council Meeting, 
refer to this link:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
Please contact Council Business 
with any questions about Council 
Meetings.
WORKS THIS WEEK
For a list of upcoming works, please 
visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
works

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

“I certify that the attached material is suitable for printing, 
publishing or distributing on behalf of South Gippsland Shire 
Council and it is not considered to be ‘electoral matter’ in 
accordance with the Local Government Act 2020 and permit 
this item to be produced for the purpose of allowing ordinary 
business to continue within South Gippsland Shire Council.” 
– Chief Executive Officer Kerryn Ellis

REQUESTS FOR TENDER
Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:
RFT/307 Streetscape Redevelopment – Little 
Commercial Street Korumburra
Tenders close Tuesday 26 October 2021 at 
2.00pm. Documentation is available from 
Council’s e-Tendering Portal  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders
COVID-19 OFFICE HOURS
Following COVID-19 restrictions, Council 
offices will be open from 10.00am to 2.00pm 
Monday to Friday. Telephone, email and 
website inquiries are available from  
8.30am to 5.00pm.
To ensure we are keeping our community 
safe and our staff safe and meeting density 
requirements, appointments can be made for  
in-depth enquiries relating to planning, building 
or rates, for either a telephone, video or  
face-to-face meeting. 
Please contact 5662 9200 for futher 
information or to book an appointment. 
We thank everyone for their patience and 
understanding.

Local residents are being encouraged to 
shop local as part of a new marketing 
campaign called ‘Shop Local South 
Gippsland’.
Made possible by funding in the 
COVID-19 Community Support Package, 
the campaign aims to support local 
businesses by helping to promote Shop 
Local and Eat Local messaging. It is 
a reminder that these businesses are 
mostly owned and operated by local 
people. Many are family businesses 
who contribute to local schools, 
sporting clubs and community groups. 
By supporting local businesses, the 
whole community benefits. This type of 
messaging is particularly important right 

now as many businesses continue to be 
impacted by often sudden changes to 
COVID-19 restrictions.
The campaign features advertising, 
shop signage, posters, a social media 
campaign, and reusable bags featuring 
the Shop Local South Gippsland 
branding that will be available through 
many local businesses. It is hoped that 
the consistent messaging will become 
familiar with residents and be a friendly 
reminder to support our small, local 
businesses instead of online or in  
metro-based shopping centres.
Shop Local, Eat Local South Gippsland!

Shop Local South Gippsland!
South Gippsland Shire Council News

SOUTH GIPPSLAND 

1800 560 760

STORM AND FLOOD 
RECOVERY SUPPORT 

HOTLINE 

Register for Clean-Up on private property

Access your own Recovery Support Worker

Mental health and wellbeing support

Financial counselling support

Information on available payments 

99am–55pm Monday to  Friday 
(excluding public holidays) 


